
Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Key Dates 

20.9.18—Y6 start swimming 

21.9.18—Sports Ambassadors 

Assembly 

26.9.18—Robinwood meeting @ 

6pm (Y5/Y6 Parents) 

27.9.18—Y4 trip to Bramall Hall 

28.9.18—Sept dojos 

28.9.18—Y6 Safe squad trip 

5.10.18—Y6 class assembly 

5.10.18—Y6 first aid workshop 

12.10.18—Science assembly 

19.10.18—Star assembly****** 

23.10.18—26.10.18—BOOK FAIR 

24.10.18—Individual and sibling 

photos (pre school age siblings 

photos from 8.30am) 

24.10.18—Parent’s Evening 

25.10.18—Vicar harvest assem-

bly 9am—all welcome 

26.10.18—Oct dojo/spelling bee 

26.10.18—Finish for half term 

9.11.18—Y2 trip to Staircase 

House 

14.11.18—Y5 trip to Cineworld—

Space film 

20.11.18—Y5 Charles I Visitor day 

in school 

20.11.18—Nasal flu spray   

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Our electric security gates are now fully working and operating to       

ensure the safety of our pupils. 

Please be patient with us as the timings may need adjusting after a trial 

period.  Currently the opening times are as follows for the pedestrian 

gates: 

8.25—9.00am 

11.20-11.40am 

12.05-12.30pm 

3.05-3.30pm 

4.05-4.40pm 

All vehicles using the school drive need to request access and unless 

you hold a disability blue badge or are a delivery, you will be asked to 

park a safe distance away from school and use the pedestrian                      

entrance. 

Congratulations!  

Huge congratulations to Miss Haley and family on 

the arrival of her baby boy—George James Ellis.  

Mother and baby are doing well and his big brother 

is loving his new role!  He weighed 9lb 11 and was 

born on Monday 10th September. 

We can’t wait for her to visit for a cuddle! 

Online Safety Workshops for Parents 

On Monday 26th November, we will be 

hosting the NSPCC for children's safety     

assemblies and a parent’s workshop where 

they want to help every family in the UK talk 

about and understand their children’s 

online world and help keep them safe. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Volunteers—If you have any spare time, school would love for you to volunteer—anything from helping on 

trips, listening to readers or general classroom help!  See the office or your child’s teacher if you think this is 

something you’re interested in!  School will apply for your DBS on your behalf so you are on our register to 

help (and it’s free!)  

Newsletter 

19.9.18 

Please note when using the gates at times not 

listed you will need to buzz for entry and exit and 

someone in school will pick up.  When leaving 

the premises at the times listed, just pull the gate 

open  



Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Gods and Goddesses! 

Year 3 had a great day with Ed from the Living History Hub 

where they tasted Greek food, designed Greek urns, built 

Greek temples in teams, designed Greek coins using clay 

and obviously dressed as Greek soldiers, gods and                         

goddesses! They even experienced what it would have 

been like to make their own wine using their feet to squash 

their grapes! 

Check out @Y3BradleyGreen  on twitter for more photos and 

videos from their Greek day.  

Before and After School Child Care 

We have been busy planning for our before and after school child care and are hoping (all going to plan) 

that we will be able to open it after the October half term.  This will be for children who need to be 

dropped off at school before school for breakfast due to parent’s working and for after school up to 6pm.  

Keep an eye out over the next few weeks where we will be asking interested parents to sign up and pay a 

deposit to secure their places! 

Take Shelter! 

Year 6 got to experience life as an evacuee last Friday when they dressed in role and visited the air raid 

shelters in Stockport and spent the afternoon at the museum taking part in air raid precaution workshops 

and make do and mend!  Mr Allen has shared lots of photos on class dojo so make sure you check        

regularly to keep up to date with what’s happening! 

Let’s Tweet about it! 

All year groups and our ECO council are connected to twitter—here you will find 

teachers sharing work, videos and photos as well as tagging famous authors,    

celebrities or other schools to share our work with them!   

So far the tweet with the most likes was one from nursery about their forest school 

with 37 likes and Year 3 have had a like from @RachelRileyRR from Count Down! 

All our twitter feeds are on the class pages of the school website, so no need to 

join twitter to keep up to date with the fab work happening in school! 

Nursery & Reception @BradleyGreenFS   Year 1 @BradleyGreenYr1   Year 2  @Y2Bradley 

Year 3  @Y3BradleyGreen Year 4 @Y4Bradleygreen Year 5 @BradleygreenY5 Year 6 @y6bradleygreen  


